
 
Fantastic Friday Newsletter 

Friday 18 November 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Another week has flown by! Today we had a very colourful day in school with lots of ears 
and spots! 
 
All the children started their blocks of music learning this week. All around the school 
there has been singing, rapping, musical instruments being played and musical scores 
being written.  
 
The parents of children in year 3 are invited to a Violin Assembly on Tuesday 29th 
November Time: 2.30 pm-3.00 pm. This will be an opportunity for children to show off 
their skills which they are very proud of. 
 
Year 6 had the first of three drama workshop sessions today linked to the transport of 
children (Kinder transport) in World War 2. These workshops explore the reasons behind 
the children of Jewish families fleeing Germany during the war.  
 
We currently have over 20 clubs running after school and we hope that your children are 
enjoying the numerous opportunities to learn or practice a new skill such as fencing, 
coding and signing. 
 
Please see the list of reminders below. We will do our upmost to keep you informed of all 
the wonderful events that are happening in school over the next few weeks. 
 
Thank you for all you do to continue to support your children and the school. 
 
Enjoy the weekend, 
 
Mrs McGonigle 
Headteacher   
 

Ambitious and Proud 
 

Reminders and Important Dates 
 

• Snow White Performance – Thursday 22 November (Year 2, 3 and 4) 

• Year 5 Assembly – Friday Dec 2 at 2.45. Please come to the main entrance from 2.40 

• Year 6 Assembly – Friday Dec 9 at 2.45. Please come to the main entrance from 2.40 

• Winter Wonderland Disco – 7th Dec ( more information to follow) 

• Year 1 Christmas Celebration Assembly –  12 Dec 10.00am ( more information to follow) 

• Solaris Nativity - 13 Dec 10.00am  (more information to follow) 

• Luna Nativity – 14 Dec 10.00am (more information to follow) 

• Christmas Dinner Day – 15 Dec 

• Visit from Father Christmas – 16 Dec 



 

 


